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On Thursday June 9th 2022, following two previous postponements of the event,
27 students from St. Mary’s, travelled by bus, under staff supervision, to Banyule

Flats Reserve in Viewbank, to compete in the annual Banyule & INM Division Cross
Country carnival. Boys and Girls in 9/10, 11 and 12/13 year old age groups

participated against numerous other competitors and all performed admirably. St.
Mary’s athletes all produced marvellous performances. Competitors who finished in
the top 12 positions qualified for the Northern Metropolitan Region Cross Country

event. This event will be held at Bundoora Park on Wednesday June 15th 2022.
Congratulations to the following students - Hudson(9/10 Boys), Violet, Olivia,

Calista(11 Girls), Austin(11 Boys) and Elsa(12/13 Girls) - congratulations and well
done to those who ran at Division. Well done everyone!! A huge applause for Violet

who came 4th at regions and now has qualified for state. Wonderful effort.





9/10 Boys and Girls

Fantastic effort from Oliver, Cooper, Hudson, Leo, Hendrix,
Harper, Lyra, Kiera and Lucy



9/10 Girls and Boys

Fantastic effort from Sarah, Olivia, Violet, Calista,
Stephanie, Clara, Scarlett, Spencer, Archer, Paxton, Leo

and Austin 



12/13 Girls and Boys

Fantastic effort from Scarlett, Elsa, Ethan,
Alessio and Archer


